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ST. CLOUD, MINNESOTA 

ST. CLOUD, Minn., June 	A total of 306 graduate students are enrolled at 

St. Cloud State College this summer, an increase of 15 percent over last year, 

according to Registrar Brendan McDonald. 

In all, some 1,653 students are attending the first summer session. Compara-

tive on-campus enrollments for the past five years are: 1961 -- 1,726, 1960 --

1,471, 1959 -- 1,462, 1958 -- 1,281, and 1957 -- 1,204. Graduate students at the 

college last summer numbered 266 and the 1960 enrollment was 198. 

Included in this summer's enrollment are 1,419 full-time students enrolled 

for five or more quarter hours of credit and 213 part-time students. Twenty-one 

are attending workshops only. 

The college's first summer session opened June 11 and will continue through 

July 13. A five-week second session begins July 16. 
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ST. CLOUD, Minn., June -- The first dormitory in a new women's residence 

hall complex at St. Cloud State College will be named Helen Hill Hall, according 

to President George P. Budd. 

A member of the college faculty for 37 years, Miss Hill organized the College 

Chronicle, student newspaper, and served as adviser to the Chronicle, senior class 

and Minerva society. She also headed the faculty publicity committee and was a 

member of the publications board. She served without pay as executive secretary 

to the Alumni Association from her retirement in 1952 until last year. 

Miss Hill, who lives in St. Cloud, holds a B.A. degree from the University 

of Minnesota and an M.A. degree from Colorado State College. 

The 200-bed dormitory and an attached commons building will be completed by 

September. 
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